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Scott Denton

‘Environmental Manager

Navajo Refining Company, LLC
P.0. Box 159

Artesia, New Mexico 88211-0159

RE:  APPROVAL FOR EXTENSION REQUEST FOR THE
SUBMITTAL OF THE MTBE EVALUATICN
HOLLYFRONTIER NAVAJO REFINING LLC, ARTESIA REFINERY
EPA ID NO. NMD048918817
HWB-NRC-14-004

Dear Mr. Denton:

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has received HollyFrontier Navajo Refining
LLC, Artesia Refinery’s (the Permittee) Request for Extension for Submittal of the MTBE
Evaluation dated July 22, 2019. The stated reason for the request is to allow additional time for
reviewing records to evaluate and report on the historical use of MTBE at the Refinery. The
Permittee is requesting an extension date of September 13, 2019 for submission of the MTBE
Evaluation. NMED hereby approves the extension request for the MTBE Evaluation to be
submitted no later than September 13, 20189.






